
04/11/2020 

MR Keith Avedissian 
ST 
NSW 
kavedissian@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

To Whom It May Concern:

I am a resident of Forestville, and I have been notified of the planned no right turn into Forest 
Way from Russell Ave at Forestway shops. I am writing to strongly protest these changes and 
would like them to be stopped. Without a direct access to Forest Way from Forestway Shops it 
will encourage more traffic to use the back streets as a way of getting onto Warringah road. 
The back roads from Forestway shops down to Ferguson Street are already too busy for a 
local neighbourhood with many children. Any additional traffic would affect quality of life and be 
dangerous for residents. 

Sent: 4/11/2020 5:39:42 PM
Subject: Online Submission


